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	Shout Out Quote: 

Dear Amy, 

Congratulations on your “Shout Out” recognition for the value of Continuous Improvement. Kim Govier wrote, “Finance may have went live in July, but daily there are issues within the system. Amy has been a major trooper in keeping things together and works to continue to improve the college's procurement processes even amongst the daily struggles. Amy is a super star and I am so glad she is a member of our Finance team. Thank you, thank you, Amy, for everything you are doing.”  

Thank you for exhibiting the College Values and for all you do to make the College a better place.  Your willingness to engage in continuous improvement is invaluable!





